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Sandy Schwarz,Manager, Wild Tymes, 33 7th Place West, has applied for a
sound level variance to provide amplified music on September 28, 2013 from
3:00 pm until 8:00 pm. The public hearing is scheduled for September 18, 2013
at 5:30 pm in the City Council Chambers. Contact Barbara McMonigal-St. Dennis
at 651.266.9137 or at barb.mcmonigal-st.dennis@ci.stpaul.mn.us with
comments.
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